
   HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL
    P.O. Box  578, 80, 8th Avenue

    Englehart, Ontario
     P0J 1H0

      Phone: (705) 544-2397       Fax:    (705) 544-2466
Principal:  Mr. Matthew Turner    email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

          
Dear Parents & Guardians, October 7, 2011

I am pleased to provide you with the names of our Catholic School Council members for the
2011-2012 school year.  Our next meeting is on Wednesday November 23 at 6:00 pm here at
Holy Family. All are welcome to attend!

- Jamie Pothier      Parent-Rep/Chairperson
- Crystal Duguay  Parent Rep/Vice-Chairperson
- Stacey Borgford Parent Representative
- Melanie Parker Parent Representative
- Jackie Pawson      Parent Representative
- Pauline Scott Parent Representative
- Amanda Vickery Parent Representative
- Christina Keseru Teaching Staff Representative
- Tammy Malette Support Staff Representative
- Matt Turner Principal/Secretary/Treasurer

The main goal of this year’s council will be to increase parental involvement and participation in
school based activities and improvement planning, as well as to raise funds to heighten the
experience of Holy Family’s students. Your input is always welcome, and I encourage you to
attend our next meeting on November 23rd!

Sincerely,

Matt Turner


